
June 2024 
Newsletter - Summer Term 1    

Key Dates for
your Diary 

Kate
Martin 

All key dates will be
uploaded on our website.

To view our news and
events please click here.

Last Day of Summer
Term 

24th July 2024 

YR11 Fairwell BBQ 
19th June 2024 

GCSE Results Day
 22nd August 2024

Wear your Sports Shirt
Friday 14th June 2024

Sports Day 
2nd & 3rd July 2024

(More details to come)

School Camp Week  
July 15th July 2024 

I would like to take the opportunity to introduce
myself to everyone as the new interim

Headteacher at Oak Tree. I know I have some big
shoes to fill and I will endeavor to do everything I
can to make this transition period as comfortable

and smooth as possible. 

I am currently on secondment from an Acorn
school in Nottinghamshire where I have been
headteacher for two years, but before that I

worked in senior leadership in special and
alternative provision schools in Cornwall and

Devon. I am passionate about ensuring that all
pupils get the best possible education and school
experience, and for me, positive relationships are

central to that. In the time I have been at Oak Tree I
can see how special this school is and I am

delighted to be welcomed into such a lovely,
supportive environment.

 
I hope to meet as many families as possible over
the coming weeks, but feel free to reach out and

introduce yourselves as communication between
home and school is a vital part of any school

community

Inset Day
5th July 2024

https://www.oaktreeschoolcornwall.co.uk/news-events/


SCHOOL NEWS 

NSPCC – CHILDRENS DAY  

This week in Watergate Bay we have been resettling into our
routines and working very hard in all of our subjects. We have been
celebrating each of the boys passing their entry level maths
exams, woohoo! 

As the weather has been lovely, we have taken a trip to the park
and a walk in the woods to enjoy some outside time whilst building
and maintaining positive friendships with our classmates and of
course playing some games while we are there! 

We are looking forward to the Summer 2 term and spending more
time outside in the sun! 

GOOD NEWS STORIES!

We are supporting the NSPCC all next week - Children’s day which
is walk a mile.

The school council want to take it a step further and are asking
that we complete a litter pick around the industrial estate and
introduce ourselves and the school to other business users! 

Any significant litter that is collect could then be used to produce
a sculpture with the help of Lesley are ever so talented Art
Teacher!

AMAZING ART 

Hayden in
Watergate Bay
has been using
his green time to
create a comic
book strip! 

Incredible work! 



NEWS & WHATS ON
PARENT & CARER 

Visit BBC Bitesize for lots of usual revision
tools and support. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/examspecs/zpxh82p
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize


 WHATS ON


